
Dear Sirs, 
 
Thank you for your consultation on this matter. 
 
We are happy with the proposed revision of the timetable. As “Pre-2005” generators we would not be 
happy to accept the imposition the proposed EDCM Charges until satisfactory account has been 
made for the capitalised O&M charge we have already paid. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tim Kirby 
Managing Director  

 


